30 November 2016

TO: PARENTS/ CARERS OF BOYS

IN YEARS 7 AND 8 SCHOOL

GRANTHAM

Dear Parents/Carers,

KING’S CHRISTMAS CAROL SERVICE — MONDAY 19 DECEMBER 2016 — 6:30PM

The Carol Service will be held on Monday 19 December in St Wulfram’s Church in Grantham. This is a traditional
event for students in Years 7 and Year 8 and attendance is expected. It is an important moment in your son’s life
at this School. If for any reason your son is unable to attend would you kindly complete the slip below. This slip
should also indicate the number of places you may require if attending.

Health and safety regulations at St Wulfram’s Church limit the numbers that the church can hold and seats will be
allocated on a first come, first served basis. Seating cannot be guaranteed, and the side aisles of the church will be
utilised for people to stand if necessary. Please note that all boys should wear school uniform.

The school day will finish at the normal time, ie 3:45pm. If you are not attending the Carol Service and wish us to
supervise your son until you are able to collect him (promptly) from the church, please complete the second part
of the slip below. Otherwise we will let your son out of the church to meet you.

Parking is not available on the school site, so we ask that you please use public parking facilities such as
Watergate.

Responses must be given to Mrs S Orrey, PA to Head Master, by Thursday 15 December.
Please accept my warmest good wishes for a Happy Christmas 2016, and a fulfilling New Year 2017.

Yours sincerely,

J M

F HEDLEY
Head Master
KK
The King’s School
Carol Service at St Wulfram’s Church — Monday 19 December 2016

NAME AND FORM OF SON: .cciconmimumsnismnmisains i sosvesvsassisis it
1s SEATS or APOLOGIES

* would like to request one/two seats for the Carol Service on 19 December 2016

*My son is unable to attend this event (please state reason)

T T (parent/guardian)
2. COLLECTION ARRANGEMENT OF SON FROM ST WULFRAM’S CHURCH
I wish my son to be supervised in School from 3:45-6:00pm and escorted to church YES/ NO

I will collect my son from St Wulfram's Church on 19 December 2016 after the Carol Service (7:45pm) YES/NO
SN o (parent/guardian)

Please return this slip to Mrs S Orrey in the Head Master’s Office by Thursday 15 December 2016
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